

Robin Scott MP

Minister for Finance Minister for Multicultural Affairs

1 Macarthur Street Melbourne Victoria 3002

Dr Ron Ben-David Chairperson Essential Services Commission Level 37, 2 Lonsdale Street MELBOURNE VIC 3000

23 OCT 2015

Dear Dr Ben-David

ACCIDENT TOWING ECONOMIC REGULATION REVIEW

Thank you for your letter of 26 May 2015 requesting an extension to the Accident Towing Economic Regulation Review, being undertaken by the Essential Services Commission (ESC).

I understand that the lack of available data and absence of reliable historical records has led to a need to rethink the ESC's approach to the inquiry.

I approve an extension until 31 December 2015 to finalise the report.

Yours sincerely

Robin Scott MP

Minister for Finance

Minister for Multicultural Affairs

2 8 OCT 2015

Your details will be dealt with in accordance with the Public Records Act 1973 and the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014. Should you have a queries or wish to gain access to your personal information held by this department please contact our Privacy Officer at the above address.